
 
 
 
 
DATE:  February 28, 2023  
 
TO:  Mayor and Members of the City Council 
 
FROM: Megan Wiegelman, CMC, City Clerk  
 
VIA:  Greg Humora, City Manager 
 
SUBJECT: INTERVIEW OF APPLICANT FOR AN UNSCHEDULED VACANCY ON 

THE ENVIRONMENTAL SUSTAINABILITY COMMISSION  
 

Attached is an application from a citizen who wishes to be considered for appointment 
to fill the unscheduled vacancy on the Environmental Sustainability Commission. The 
applicant has been invited to attend the meeting and make a brief three-minute 
presentation describing their qualifications and interest in serving on the Commission. 
 
The applicant will be called forward for their interview by the City Clerk. After their 
presentation you may ask questions of the applicant, if you wish. 
 
The appointment will be made at the City Council meeting on March 14th. 
 
Attachment 
 


